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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Dan Michels <dan@crystalcreeklodge.com>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 1:15 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: Jason Brune as DEC Commissioner

Honorable Senator Birch: 
 
Confirming Jason Brune, A former Anglo American employee and an outspoken advocate of Pebble Mine, as the 
Commissioner of Environmental Conservation is an absolute conflict of interest.  This is putting the fox in charge of the 
hen house.  The person who holds that post needs to be a steward of the environment not a steward of industry.  Thank 
you for your consideration. 
 
 
Respectully, 
--  
Dan Michels 
Wasilla, Alaska 


